
Bal Bharati 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

An Institution of the Child Education Societly (Regd). Delhi 

Circular No. BBPSNB/Principal/2022-23/0028 30.10.2022 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Neelbad, Bhopal. 

Hope everyone in your family is safe and in good state of health. This is regarding fees of your ward 
which is showing outstanding. 

This is to remind you that fees of QTR - Ill had to be paid by 15.10.2022. Looking at the ledger of the 

school it was sad to note that the % fee dues for each quarters are: 

QTR-1 30%, 
QTR II = 53% 

QTR Ill = 85% 

As you all are aware that the financial condition of the school is sound. School is depended on fees to 

meet it's day to day expenses including salary of the teachers and other staff members 

You are hereby requested to pay the pending fees till QTR- Il latest by 02 November, 2022, failing so, 
late fee will be charged @Rs. 50/-per week per quarter 

Please ignore if already paid. 

4E r aT f QTR- = 30%, QTR - ll = 53% R QTR-I1 = 85% afaat dn f T nî -A 

faca c 03.11.2022 Rs 50/-uTt HTIE UTA tAHTEI 5 HTY THTI RYTH fe4T GQT I 

With warm rggards 

Stnha 

Phincipa 

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P) 

Tel.:9111720810 

Email bbpsnb@balbharati.org 
www.bbpsneelbad. balbharati.org 
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